IN REPLY REFER TO.

United States Department of the Interior 9600 (942)

Union County
BUREAU OF LAND MANAGEMENT Oregon
OREGON STATE OFFICE

P.0O. Box 2965 (825 NE Multnomah Street)
Portland, Oregon 97203

August 17, 1987

Mr. Bernie Sutton
994 Park Avenue
Eugene, Oregon 97404

This is in response to your letter dated August 14, 1987, concerning the
distance to be used for establishing the % and 1/16 section corners on the
north boundary of section 6 only, T. 6 S., R. 36 E., by proportionate
measurement. The original plat shows a distance of 75.25 chains for the
length of the north boundary of section 6, and the areas of the lots were
computed using that and the other distances shown on the plat.

It is the policy of this office to protect the lotting as shown on the
original plats, since anyone wishing to purchase land from the U.S. Government
would buy according to the areas shown on the original plat.

If we can be of further assistance, please call or write this office.

Sincerely,

oo W Hlo

William W. Glenn
Chief, Branch of Cadastral Survey
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